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Dates to Remember 
January 2018 
2 School resume January 2 
9 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
11 Free Dance Night 5:30 - 7:30pm 
18 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm 
23 Box Top Classroom Competition (thru 2/9) 
 

February 2018 
8 Family Bowling Night 5:30 - 7:30pm 
13 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
14 Classroom Valentines Parties (time TBD by 

teacher) 
17 - 18 SkyZone Pack the Park - any time 
21 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm 
22 Early Dismissal (11:30am) (P-T conferences) 
22 - 23 Book Fair in the Library 
 

Skate Night – January 18 
Join the fun and spend a couple hours in the evening 
with friends and family! The Neenah Fox Valley 
Roller Rink on Gillingham Road is closed to the 
public and open to Spring Road family and friends 
only.  Recover from the holidays and… 

  
 

PTO – January 9 Meeting 
Agenda and notes for the PTO meeting are posted 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.
cfm  Meetings are open to all Spring Road parents, 
guardians and teachers.  Join us at 4:30 – 5:30pm in 
the Spring Road library.  You can arrive late as it fits 
into your schedule. Can’t be there, send us your 
thoughts at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  
 

Children are welcome, but please bring them 
something to do or work on during meetings. We do 
not offer formal child care during PTO meetings. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Box Top$ for Education 
 

 
 
Please Clip Box Tops and check expiration date and 
send them to school.  You may (but don’t have to) 
tape or glue Box Tops on sheet until filled. 
 
Additional sheets can be found on the Spring Road 
PTO webpage at 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.
cfm, requested through your child’s teacher or picked 
up at the school’s office. 
 

 

Spring Road Winter FREE Social 
Thursday, January 11, 5:30 – 7:30pm in 
Spring Road’s Gym 
The weather outside might be frightful, but Spring 
Road’s winter social will be so delightful!  Waddle on 
over but be careful of the ice, because seeing you 
will be twice as nice!  It might be snowing more than 
a flake, but one thing is for sure, there will be plenty 
of fun until it is time to take a break! So come CHILL 
will us in our winter wonderland in the Spring Road 
Gym.  Don’t forget this is a FREE event! 
 

NOTICE: March’s skate 
night has been changed 
to Monday, March 19.
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Up Coming Events 
Sky Zone’s Pack the Park  February 17-18 
We are excited to connect with Sky Zone Trampoline Park in Appleton to have Spring 
Road “Pack the Park” days.  On February 17 and/or 18, bring in the Spring Road Pack 
the Park admission ticket (admission ticket will be sent out closer to the date) and our 
school gets a portion of the admission price. 
 

Join us at Sky Zone (3169 Van Roy Rd, Appleton, WI 54915) any time on Saturday 
or Sunday to “Pack the Park,” free some extra energy, and have a whole lot of fun!  
To save time, fill out the waiver before you go. 
https://appletonstore.skyzone.com/waiver/  
 

NOTE: Did you know that Sky Zone has Sensory hours, 2nd AND 4th Sundays 9:30 - 
11:30am?  Sensory hours allows families to enjoy the freedom of jumping while 
providing a quieter, toned-down jumping experience for those with special needs. 
 

Earth Week Activity 
Don’t trash those tabs! Join us for the 2018 Pop Tab Palooza Tab Collection: April 16 – April 20 
Start saving pop tabs now to be collected per grade level.  100% of money 
earned by recycling (currently $0.25 - $0.35/lb) the pop-tabs will be given to 
each grade that collected it.  The teachers and students of each grade will 
decide how they want to spend the money!  

The Earth Week activity is sponsored by the Spring Road PTO and is not a 
PTO fundraiser. 
 

Looking for more Spring Road information? 
Did you know the Spring Road Staff use different media for communication?  Take a look at and sign up for any 
or all of the below: 
 

 Facebook – Spring Road administration uses Facebook to send reminders and other information.  Like the 
Spring Road Elementary page at https://m.facebook.com/sr1191  

 Schoology – Need more information about Schoology, please see our school website under newsletter 
attachments titled “Facebook & Schoology for Spring Road School” in the bottom left hand corner of the 
Spring Road website www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/newslettesandforms.cfm.  If you have 
questions about our the communication tool, please contact our school office at 751-6975 or email Sheila 
Brucks at sbrucks@neenah.k12.wi.us 

 Email – contact the Spring Road PTO via SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com to be added to emails for additional 
information. Signing up for the PTO email does not mean you have to join the PTO, though we would love it.  
We just want to get more information to you about things happening at Spring Road.  You can unsubscribe 
at any time. 

 

Want to find PTO information? 
Did you know the Spring Road PTO has a website with all kinds of information?  Take a look at our website 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.cfm for information like: 
 

 PTO board members 

 PTO meeting dates and times 

 Teacher’s favorites, which include information about all Spring Road teachers and classroom needs 

 PTO agenda and meeting notes 

 Yearly budget 

 Upcoming events and full year calendar 

 Fundraiser information 
 Volunteer opportunities 
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